

## NEWSLETTER Dec. 2018

## Merry Christmas and Happy New Year from our family to yours!

A lot of new and exciting things are happening at The SoulFisher Ministries (TSM):

- We will be moving into our new office building (pictured above) January 10, 2019 to accommodate our rapid expansion. The new building will serve as the headquarters for TSM!
- Our newly designed website will be live and active January 1, 2019 so don't forget to check it out!
- This past September, TSM received a \$500k grant from the U.S. Department
  of Justice, Office of Justice Programs to help with expanding the work we do
  within the criminal justice system. This is just one of many contributions that we
  are grateful to receive each year.
- We are excited to have been able to offer financial literacy classes to women in prison through our Hands On Banking class! We have just completed our 18th session.



## New Staff Member Highlight

Meet our new Program Coordinator, Blair Stephenson! She has done a phenomenal job since joining our team in August.

Blair Stephenson is a May 2018 graduate of the University of Missouri-St. Louis, where she earned a Master's degree in Social Work. Blair is responsible for oversight of the day-to-day operations of the **ENAL** program and she works hands on with TSM staff, students, parents, and partners. This is Blair's first full-time position and she is excited to engage the community in the work we do, as she continues to learn and grow within this organization.



Blair Stephenson **ENAL Program Coordinator** 







You can show your support by clicking the button below to make an end-ofyear donation, or you can find other ways to get involved by visiting thesoulfisherministries.com/support.

**Donate Now!** 

